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23 July 2018
Dear Parents and Carers,

We are coming to the end of the year and have our leaver’s service up at church on Tuesday morning from 09:30. This is an opportunity to say goodbye to our Year 6 children and also several members of staff who are leaving us.

I want to wish Maryanne Loiacono, who is Explorers Club Manager, all the very best and thank her for her time at the school. She has worked tirelessly for Oxenhope and I know has developed strong relationships with all the children, she will be missed.

Mrs Clavin has worked as an LSA for a number of years in school and has probably worked with every child in school at some point as they have come through the years. Highly skilled as a class support or as a 1:1 support for specific needs Mrs Clavin’s contribution to school life has been great and she will be missed.

Mrs Snowden leaves us for a complete change of career direction, entering the medical world, and she has also worked with a number of different classes and children always with a sense of pride, professionalism and with a smile.

We also have two teachers who are leaving. Mrs Truesdale, who has only recently joined the school but made a huge impact in our Reception class where she has stepped in to cover at short notice, is leaving to work in a school closer to where she lives and we wish her all the best. 

Miss Atkinson is moving abroad, to New Zealand no less, where she will continue to pursue her career in teaching and we have valued her contribution to school life this year where she has been a positive member of the staff teaching team.

As we say goodbye it is also a time to reflect on the year as a whole and there have been some notable successes as well as challenges, as with every year. Saying goodbye is also the beginning for both the people leaving, who move on to new opportunities, and also the school which must move on without them. So we will say our goodbyes, shed our tears and give thanks. Then we will recharge our batteries over the summer and begin to look forward to the beginning of the new school year and the promise of what lies ahead from September. 

I look forward to welcoming you back on Tuesday September 4th.

John Parkin - Headteacher
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